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Docket No. 50-397

Washington Public Power Supply System
P. 0. Box 968
Richland, Washington 99352

Attention: Mr. G. C. Sorensen, Manager
'Regulatory Progr'ams

rt

Gentlemen:
/

Subject: Response to 'NRC Inspection Report No. 50-397/86-21

Thank you for your letter dated August 22, 1986 informing us of the steps you
have taken to correct the items which we brought'to your attention in our
letter dated July 25, 1986'. Your corrective actions will be verified during a
future inspection.

Regarding your RWP requirements which applied during maintenance on the
residual'eat removal system, we accept Pour position that continuous health
physics coverage was not essential during wet lapping of the RHR-V-53B valve
seat. Consequently, we have deleted part 1 of violation II.
Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely.,

bcc w/copy of letter dated 8/22/86:
RSB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Project Inspector
Resident Inspector
State of WA

G. Cook
B. Paulkeberry
J. Martin

A. E. affee, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch
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